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Research Analysis 

 

HB1690 removes the requirement that the board of directors of a Federally Qualified Health 

Center be considered a public body and subject to the provisions of the Oklahoma Meeting Act. 

 

The measure removes penalties and reporting requirements for non-compliance with the 

Oklahoma Open Meeting Act. The measure modifies the definition of “Public body.” 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 1690 has no fiscal or revenue considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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